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Comments: It was troubling to read about the plans to tear down the historic lodges at Holland Lake. Billing it as

an "improvement" is misleading. If the new owner wants to make an effort to maintain the current historical

structures, that would be one thing, yet to build new structures on forrest land that takes a serious detour from

the true spirit of the place, that is quite another. There are more than enough glamorous getaways on private

ranches and other properties  in this state as it is. To be good stewards of forrest land and uphold Montana's title

of the Last Best Place we must keep it simple and honor heritage. We must reject this proposal.

 

 


